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Manhattan, Kansas

Dean of Academic Administration

November 9, 1956

Miss Eva Jessye
22 School Street
Lawrence, Massachusetts

Dear Miss Jessye:

It is really superfluous for me to write to you concerning
the appreciation of the College for your appearance here at an
all-college student assembly on Friday, November 2, 1956, since
the repeated and enthusiastic ovations accorded your group by a
standing room audience of 2000 was ample evidence of their de-
light and enjoyment in your program. Nevertheless my own
personal appreciation leads me to express our gratitude again
and to hope that your busy schedule will include a stop at Kansas
State College again sometime in the future. One cannot resist
the spontaneity, charm and delightful blending of the voices in
your group.

Sincerely,

7 &Y

A. L. Pugsley
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